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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I am pleased to welcome you to the South
Carolina Lions State Convention. It is especially exciting to have Joe Preston, President of Lions
Clubs International, join you for this year’s convention on the beautiful Grand Strand of our
great state.

As Lions of South Carolina, you serve with distinction, providing healthcare assistance to people
in need. From eyeglasses and hearing aids to health screenings and surgeries, you contribute to
an improved quality of life for so many of our citizens. We are proud of you and the work you
do each and every day.

Michael and I thank you for your commitment to service that helps make South Carolina such an
awesome place to live, work, and learn, and we hope you have a successful convention. God
bless.
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